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Better technology for nonprofits
M A N A G E D  I T  P R O G R A M

The switch to remote work in 2020 revealed the lack of adequate technology 
at many nonprofi ts. They lacked the appropriate hardware, software, and 
cybersecurity protocols. Few had full-time IT support to guide them through 
the transition.

In response, the Foundation worked with local IT providers ServiceByte, 
Computer Experts, and Smart IT to develop a program for information 
technology support for nonprofi ts. Launched in 2021, the one-year program 
provided six local agencies with an IT needs assessment and up to one year 
of support from a vetted IT managed-service provider, along with necessary 
hardware and software upgrades.

Kish Melwani, CEO of ServiceByte. “It was great to see 
nonprofits receive the help they very much deserve. Many have 
limited budgets and end up underinvesting in their technology. 
We’ve helped them modernize their technology, harden their 
security, and provide them with resources to optimize 
their businesses.”

Describing the program, WPTI Executive Director Sharon Sewell-Fairman
said, “We have been inspired by the enthusiasm and commitment of 
Westchester’s workforce development providers and look forward 
to strengthening our work. We are confident that this will improve 
employment outcomes for young adults and other job seekers 
in Westchester.”


